
124th UDC California Convention  
Donation Form 
October 4-5, 2024 Bakersfield 

 

  

Call for Donation 
Dear UDC Member, 
 
Hosting Convention is the largest, annual expense the California Division incurs. Costs of hosting the event 
and other Division expenses have risen over the years. We ask for your assistance by making a donation to 
help off-set these expenses.  
 
Please complete the form below and mail it with a tax-deductible check.  Your financial support is greatly 
appreciated. We thank you for your generosity. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Terrie L. Madler Mary Ann Claxton Marilyn Lagier 
CA Division President Convention Chair Ways & Means Director 
   

Name & Chapter:  

£ $25.00  Private 

£ $50.00 Lieutenant 

£ $75.00 Captain 

£ $100.00 Major 

£ $150.00 Colonel 

£ $200.00 General 

£ Other: $____________  
  
 
Make check payable to CA Division Treasurer UDC & mail it with this form prior to the start of 
convention to: 
 

Marilyn Lagier, Ways & Means Director 
3623 Harpers Ferry Drive. Stockton, CA. 95219-3656 
mlagier@comcast.net 
 
The UDC California Division is a tax-exempt organization 501 (c) (3). Your contribution is deductible to the full extent 
of the law.  

 

mailto:mlagier@comcast.net

